
 
New Puppies 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Zephyrus McCroy, in Year 3, wanted to everyone 
to know about his new puppies. They are Willow 
and Nova, two beautiful chocolate Labradors. 
 
He has been helping to look after them by giving 
them cuddles to calm them down. They live in an 
area gated off in the kitchen, though they have 
been a bit mischievous and keep escaping.   

 
Lots of hard work goes into looking after a puppy, 
but we are sure that he will do a fantastic job.  

 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
 
Half Term - School Closes   - Thursday 22nd October 
                                        (23rd October is staff training day) 
                    School Re-opens - Monday 2nd November 
 
Book Fair - Wk beginning 2nd November  
                    (children only during the school day) 
 
Christmas Break - School closes on Friday 18th December 
                          -  School reopens on Monday 4th January 2021 
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Drop Off/Collection System 

With the exception of Nursery parents, everyone is                       
required to follow the one way route from the Ashley Road 
entrance, through the junior yard and onto the                 
infant yard, before exiting via the gate on Temple Park 
Road.   

Start/Finish 

Y5/6 – 8:40am / 3:10pm 

Y3/4 – 8:50am / 3:15pm 

Year 2 – 8:50am/3:15pm 

Year 1 – 9:00am/3:30pm 

Rec – 9:10am / 3:25pm 

Nursery – 8:30/11:30 12:30/3:30pm 

Please try to arrive at the time stated. Once children are 
collected, you should leave the premises immediately. Please 
do NOT hang around to speak to other parents. Please do 
not hang around on the pathway outside of school, once you 
have collected your child.  

Thank you to everyone who has supported us this week in 
trying to   create a system that can keep us all as safe as 
possible. This is very much appreciated at this                             
challenging time.                                            

Mrs Todd, Staff & Children 

School Photographer 
 

Tempest Photography will be in school on 
Wednesday 21st October. As the children will go 
into the hall in their class bubble, the                                             
photographers will only be doing individual photos. 
There will be no family photos this year. 
 
If your child has PE on this day, please send them 
into school in their uniform and send their PE kit 
in a small bag, to change into later.  


